
1 | Page 

 

 

ORTON WISTOW PRIMARY SCHOOL                     

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 
 

Academic Year: 2023/24 Term: Summer 

Year Group:  1 
Topic 

Title: 
The Seaside 

 

 

Subject Learning 

English - Reading 

English - Writing 

English – Phonics 
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Mathematics 

We will continue to follow the White Rose Maths scheme of work in the Summer 

Term.  This term we will focus on: 

Multiplication and Division 

Fractions 

Position and Direction 

Money 

Time 

And Place Value to 100 

Science 

History 

 
 

Computing 

● 

● 

● 

● 

● 

● 

● 

Art & Design  
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Music 

-  

-  

-  

-  

-  

Design Technology 

PE 

● 

● 

● 

● 

RE 

● 

● 

● 

● 

● 

● 

PSHE 

During the first half term in PSHE, Year 1 will be learning about the importance of 

rules. They will: 

● identify jobs and responsibilities they have in school. 

● explain the rules in school and how these affect them. 

● understand how democratic decisions might affect everyday life in class. 

● share opinions, take turns and value the views of others. 

In the second half term, children will explore the topic, ‘Sense of Self’. They will: 

● recognise they are growing, their achievements and skills. 

● understand there are changes they can change and those they can't. 

● name emotions that may be felt when a possession is lost. 

● develop strategies to cope with different emotions. 

● understand what makes up their identity. 

● understand how boy/girl characteristics can be stereotyped. 
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In RSE, the children will understand how some diseases are spread, understand 

their right to be protected from diseases and the responsibility to protect others. 

They will identify who to go to for help if they are worried and how to attract their 

attention. 

Online-Safety 

In Online Safety we will  

● Understand that being safe online is similar to staying safe in real life. 

● Learn to identify websites and apps that are "just right" and "not right" for 

us. 

● Know how to get help from an adult if we are unsure about a website. 

Learning Outside the 

Classroom 

We have invited History Off The Page to come in and spend a day with us learning 

about a Victorian Seaside. We will find out what it was like to be by the Victorian 

Seaside and how the seaside has changed over time, and the children will have  

the opportunity to participate in a range of cross-curricular activities and crafts.  

We will also have the second visit from Kids Country who will continue our ‘Grow 

Your Own Produce’ sessions, and we will see who has managed to grow the most 

potatoes! 

 


